
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 May 2017  

For immediate release

FLINDERS UNIVERSITY AND PORT POWER KICKING GOALS IN CHINA 

Shanghai, China 

Flinders University is proud to announce its sponsorship of this Sunday’s historic AFL football fixture in China 
between Port Adelaide and the Gold Coast. 
 
Flinders Vice-Chancellor Professor Colin Stirling says that this is a significant opportunity to further strengthen 
economic, cultural and social ties between South Australia and China - the State’s largest trading partner. 
 
“International education, like sport, is an effective means of soft diplomacy that will build on the important 
relationships with China, and bolster our educational, business and research ambitions,” Professor Stirling says. 
 
“Education is an important economic driver, generating jobs and investment, and it is also a great enabler for 
individuals,” he adds.   
 
Flinders University is exceptionally positioned to contribute to the burgeoning relationship between South 
Australia and China through its growing research and education connections.  
 
“As Australia’s number one university for student support, according to the 2016 International Student Barometer 
(ISB); home to the current Australian University Teacher of the Year; and with 90% of our research rated as at or 
above world standard by Excellence in Research Australia, we have much to offer Chinese students who seek a 
world-class education,” Professor Stirling says.  
 
Port Adelaide Football Club CEO Keith Thomas says his club’s China strategy draws upon the excitement, 
popularity and marketability of Australian Rules football to foster business, government and education 
opportunities, and to build closer bonds between Australia and China.  
 
“This week is one of great importance for Port Adelaide Football Club, with our landmark game in Shanghai 
shining a light on our China Engagement Strategy,” Mr Thomas says.  
 
“The support of partners such as Flinders University, an organisation that has a strong plan for growing Australia-
China relations, is key to its success and we thank them for their support.” 
 
“Finders University is committed to changing lives and changing the world, and we’re immensely proud to be a 
supporter of this historic match,” Professor Stirling adds. 
 
Further information: Karen Ashford, Director, Media & Communications, Flinders University  
Phone: +61 427 398 713 Email: karen.ashford@flinders.edu.au 


